
TOWN OF SKANEATELES TOWN BOARD  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

REGARDING INTRODUCTORY LOCAL LAW A OF 2019 ENTILTLED “A LOCAL LAW 

AMENDING THE CODE OF THE TOWN OF SKANEATELES CONCERNING  

NON-CONFORMING USES”  

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Town of Skaneateles Town 

Board at 24 Jordan Street, Skaneateles, NY 13152 on May 6, 2019 at 7:00 PM for the purpose of 

hearing public comments on Introductory Local Law A of 2019 “a Local Law Amending the 

Code of The Town of Skaneateles Concerning Non-Conforming Uses”. 

 

1. Section 148-12, Non-conforming Uses, Structures and Lots. 

2. Section 148-12 Recommended additional definitions and adjustments. 

3. Section 148-29, Wetland and Water Course Protection; and 

4. Section 148-36, Skaneateles Lakeshore Regulations. 

 

 The Town Board invites submissions of written and oral comments at the public hearing. 

An opportunity to be heard in regard to such proposed Local Law will be given at the hearing to 

those favoring or opposing the same as well as any comments on the environmental significance, 

if any, of the proposed local law.  

 

Copies of Introductory Local Law A of 2019 are available for public review at the Town 

Clerk’s Office of the Town of Skaneateles, 24 Jordan Street, Skaneateles, New York during normal 

business hours and on the Town of Skaneateles website www.townofskaneateles.com. 

 

 

 

DATED:  Skaneateles, New York 

  April 2, 2019 

 

 

 

      Julie A. Stenger, Town Clerk 

      Town of Skaneateles 
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